
Friday 3  October 2025rd

This Friday the Year 2 Children have been invited to
Noremarsh Junior School to take part in their

annual Fun Run!

This will take place in the grounds of Noremarsh and
Noremarsh Park. The Fun Run will start from

1:30pm. The Year 2s will begin their run at 1:55pm
and parents are welcome to watch. 

We will need parent helpers to help walk the
children from the Infants to Noremarsh, please
arrive at the Infants at 1pm. Please let the class

teacher know if you are able to help.

Children can be collected from Noremarsh at
2:45pm or they will be walked back to the Infants

where they can be collected as normal at 3pm.

Thank you 
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